
 

 

January 20, 2015 
 
Daniel Burgess, Chair 
Christina Halfpenny, Designated Chair 
Massachusetts Energy Efficiency Advisory Council 
100 Cambridge Street 
Boston, MA 02114 
 
Re: Three-Year Energy Efficiency Plans 
 
Dear Chair Burgess, Chair Halfpenny, and Council Members: 
 
Over 120 energy efficiency companies have signed this letter to make one simple request: as you 
develop the efficiency plans for 2016 – 2018, please maintain the robust energy savings goals and 
budgets that have enabled our companies to flourish and create jobs.   
 
Since the passage of the Green Communities Act with its mandate to capture all cost-effective energy 
efficiency, Massachusetts has achieved impressive energy and environmental savings. The programs 
implemented from 2010 through 2013 are producing annual savings of over 3,400 gigawatt-hours of 
electricity, 77 million therms of natural gas, and 2 million tons of greenhouse gas emissions. The savings 
have been so great that ACEEE has named Massachusetts the number one state for energy efficiency for 
four straight years. 
 
While these energy and environmental benefits have been enormous, they have been matched by the 
economic development benefits. The efficiency programs are an engine for economic growth. They have 
enabled existing companies to grow, new companies to enter the market, and have created thousands 
of jobs. The programs have made our industry bigger, stronger, and better. 
 
As you plan for the future, we urge you to maintain this course. Consistency and stability are keys to 
business and job growth for our industry. This is true for both large firms and small, for both young firms 
seeking outside investment and established companies considering new hires or the purchase of 
additional equipment. When the future is bright and clear, we can make the financial commitments 
needed to grow our companies and put more people to work. Please keep us on the path you’ve set. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 

Geoff Chapin, CEO 
Next Step Living 
Boston, MA 

Stephen Cowell, CEO 
Conservation Services Group 
Westborough, MA 

Rick Taglienti, Owner 
Rogers Insulation 
Framingham, MA 

Marisa Uchin, Director 
Opower 
Arlington, VA 

Timothy Blanchard, Partner 
TNT Energy, LLC 
Raynham, MA 

John Majercak, President 
Center for EcoTechnology 
Pittsfield, MA 
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Bob Kacmarcik, Sales Manager 
Osram Sylvania 
Danvers, MA 

Mike Mernick, Sr. VP 
ICF International 
Fairfax, VA 

Michael Daigneault, VP 
Ameresco, Inc. 
Framingham, MA 

Steven Zimmer, Sales 
Omnilite 
Burlington, MA 

Vincent Mclaughlin, Partner 
Mclaughlin Weatherization 
Reading, MA 

Sean Fuller, VP, Business Dev. 
Bluestone Energy Services 
Norwell, MA 

Victor Cimino, President 
Insul-Pro 
Abington, MA 

Derek Skillings, Sales/Prject MG 
Skillings & Sons, Inc. 
Amherst, NH 

Peter Leblanc, Co-owner 
Polar Bear Insulation Co. 
Andover, MA 

Robert Olsen, President 
Bruin Corp of Framingham 
Ashland, MA 

Kathleen Lyons, Manager 
New England Weatherization 
Attleboro, MA 

Tom Gamble, President 
Tag Heating & Cooling, Inc. 
Ayer, MA 

David Marsan, Energy Specialist 
Victory Mechanical 
Bellingham, MA 

Rick Nortz, Regional Manager 
Mitsubishi Electric 
Belmont, MA 

Paul Michaud, Vice President 
Rexel Energy Solutions 
Taunton, MA 

Vincent Graziano, President 
RISE Engineering 
Canton, MA  

Mark Wholley, Sales 
Boston Light Source 
Boston, MA 

David Gershaw, President 
RemPhos Technologies 
Danvers, MA 

Paul Mallet, President 
Northern Energy Services, Inc. 
Northborough, MA 

Sam Krasnow, Vice President 
FirstFuel Software 
Lexington, MA 

Naomi Fiorenza, Manager 
Air-Tight Weatherization 
Beverly, MA 

David Dayton, Chairman 
Clean Energy Solutions, Inc. 
Boston, MA 

Marc Guy, CEO 
Faze1 
Boston, MA 

Scott Gosse, Owner 
Metro Insulation, Inc. 
Boston, MA 

Charles Newborn, CEO 
N6 Energy, Inc. 
Boston, MA 

Amos Monteiro, Owner 
The Green Bean Home Energy 
Boston, MA 

Jeffrey Nowell, Project Manager 
Mallard Energy Systems 
Boxborough, MA 

Ronald Mallard, President 
Muirfield Mechanical 
Boxborough, MA 

Bradley Steele, President 
EFI 
Westborough, MA 

Ron Gillooly, Program Director 
Leidos 
Stow, MA 

Emre Schveighoffer, President 
National Resource Management 
Canton, MA 

Patrick McEachern, Owner 
McEachern Insulation, Inc. 
Braintree, MA 

Michael Lemoi, President 
Energy Source, LLC 
Providence, RI 

Tina Dietrich, Program Manager 
Retroficiency 
Boston, MA 

Stephan MacPhee, President 
RBS Consulting group, Inc. 
Boxborough, MA 

Kyle Martin, President 
Building Science & Construction 
Braintree, MA 

Timothy Dubuc, President 
Climate Concepts 
Bridgewater, MA 

Helen Martin, Mnging Member 
Efficient Buildings, LLC 
Bridgewater, MA 

John Rourke, President 
New England Lighting, Inc. 
Chelsea, MA 

Jeff Bradshaw, President 
Jasm Enterprises, LLC 
Chicopee, MA 

William Austin, Owner 
Austin Design, Inc. 
Colrain, MA 

Douglas Leavens, President 
Installed Measures, Inc. 
Coventry, RI 
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Bob Meehan, Account Mngr. 
Jones Boys Insulation 
Danvers, MA 

Joseph Wood, Owner 
Boston Standard Plumbing & Heat 

Dorchester, MA 

George Wattendorf, President 
Environmental Abatement, Inc. 
East Boston, MA 

Chris Graham, CEO 
Graham Built Corp 
East Bridgewater, MA 

Josh Emond, Owner 
Nauset Insulation 
Eastham, MA 

Sean Jeffords, Owner 
Beyond Green Construction 
Easthampton, MA 

Timothy Cabral, President 
Alternative Weatherization, Inc. 
Fall River, MA 

Charles Delisle, President 
Energy Doctor 
Fall River, MA 

Karen Langevin, Owner 
Insulate 2 Save, Inc. 
Fall River, MA 

John Demerski, Division Mngr. 
Valley Home Improvement 
Florence, MA 

Michael Salmon, Owner 
HRM Group, LLC 
Gloucester, MA 

Bryan Hobbs, Owner 
Bryan Hobbs Remodeling 
Greenfield, MA 

Joseph George, Owner 
JP George and Son, Inc. 
Greenfield, MA 

Francis Sheehan, President 
Frontier Energy Solutions 
Harwich, MA 

Lynn Benander, President 
Co-op Power 
Hatfield, MA 

Paul Schmidt, President 
SDL Home Improvement Contractrs 

Hatfield, MA 

Mark McKinnon, Sales Manager 
Dipietro Heating and Cooling 
Haverhill, MA 

Tony Shirley, Owner 
E3 Efficiency New England 
Holden, MA 

Tom Rossmassler, CEO 
Energia, LLC 
Holyoke, MA 

Donald Pelletier, Owner 
Pelletier Insulation 
Holyoke, MA 

Al Pellegrini, President 
Advanced Energy Services, LLC 
Hopedale, MA 

Manuel Chaves, Owner 
Chaves Heating & AC 
Hudson, MA 

Ron Gustafson, Service Manager 
Knight Fuel Co. 
Hudson, MA 

Kurt Gauthier, President 
Gauthier Insulaton, Inc. 
Ipswich, MA 

Kyle Korpi, Project Manager 
Ese, Inc. 
Jaffrey, NH 

Joseph Carry, President 
Decumanus Green Design/Build 
Lenox, MA 

Tiffany Alphen, President 
Dolphin Insulation, Inc. 
Littleton, MA 

Bobby de Sousa, Manager 
Insul-Kings 
Lowell, MA 

Jose Santos, Owner 
American Building Technologies 
Lynn, MA 

Richard Edwards Jr., CEO 
RENOVA Lighting Systems, Inc. 
Mansfield, MA 

Martin Orio, President 
NE Geothermal Prof. Assn. 
Medfield, MA 

Thomas Cahill, President 
TC Building Incorporated 
Medfield, MA 

Steven Taylor, Project Manager 
Boucher Energy Systems 
Mendon, MA 

Jon Schippani, Owner 
Building Efficiencies 
Nashua, NH 

Elwell Perry, President 
JM of New Bedford Co. 
New Bedford, MA 

Dave Prell, President 
Caddis Insulation 
Newton, MA 

Brian Olsen, President 
Bruin Corporation of Attleboro 
North Attleboro, MA 

Edward Beauchemin, President 
Energy Geeks 
North Smithfield, RI 

Eric Wheeler, Home Energy Dpt. 
Yankee Home Improvement 
Northampton, MA 

Owen Geoghegan 
Geoghegan Plumbing Heating & AC 

Norton, MA 

Richard Frehill, President 
Frehill Insulation Co., Inc. 
Norwell, MA 

Craig Frenkel, Owner 
Lantern Energy 
Norwich, CT 
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G Bradley, Owner 
Beantown AC 
Plymouth, MA 

Michael McMahon, President 
M.T. McMahon and Son, Inc. 
Plymouth, MA 

Robert Abady, Owner 
Insulation Retrofit Systems 
Princeton, MA 

Brian Hickey, Owner 
Healthy Homes Energy, LLC 
Revere, MA 

Eric Palm, Manager 
Atlantic Weatherization, LLC 
Salem, MA 

James Materkowski, President 
The Green Cocoon 
Salisbury, MA 

Chris Menslage, President 
All Gas Heating & Cooling, Inc. 
Sandwich, MA 

Conor McInerney, President 
ConserVision Energy 
Sandwich, MA 

Donald Ronan, Owner 
Paul Revere Revolutionary Service 

Scituate, MA 

Joseph Reilly, President 
RetroFit Insulation, Inc. 
Seekonk, MA 

Robert Brierley, President 
Calyx Retrofit, LLC 
South Attleboro, MA 

 

Wesley Couture, Chief Executive 
American Installations 
South Hadley, MA 

Niall Hopkins, President 
Hopkins Energy Corporation 
South Yarmouth, MA 

Nicholas Meister, Owner 
Potential Energy, LLC 
Southington, CT 

Josh Dada, Owner 
Energy Protectors, Inc. 
Spencer, MA 

Jay Boland, Owner 
Home Energy Solutions 
Springfield, MA 

Paul DellaTorre 
Noonan Energy Corp 
Springfield, MA 

John Perrier,  
New England Green Homes 
Stafford, CT 

James Dorsey Jr., President 
Jim Dorsey & Son, Inc. 
Taunton, MA 

Bill Crowley, Owner 
Quick-Sling, LLC 
Taunton, MA 

Michael Carbonneau, President 
Carbonneau Insulation 
Tewksbury, MA 

Salvy DiCarlo, President 
Unified Mechanical, Inc. 
Wakefield, MA 

 

Carolyn Johnston, Owner 
Energy Tech Solutions, Inc. 
Waltham, MA 

Robert Pratt, CEO 
GreenerU 
Waltham, MA 

Michael McCarthy, Owner 
McCarthy Construction 
West Dennis, MA 

Richard Tupper, Owner 
Tupper Construction 
West Yarmouth, MA 

Ed Pollack, President 
Central Cooling & Heating 
Woburn, MA 

Jonathan Broughton, Ops. Mngr.  
Central Home Energy Experts 
Woburn, MA 

Max Veggeberg, CEO 
HomeWorks Energy 
Woburn, MA 

Romain Strecker, Mng Partner 
The Boston Solar Company 
Woburn, MA 

James Moon, President 
Moonworks 
Woonsocket, RI 

Dennis Chicoine, President 
New England Insulation Co., Inc. 
Woonsocket, RI 

John Coppinger, Owner 
Retro Tec Insulation, LLC 
Woonsocket, RI 

 


